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Date: Monday, March 28, 2022 3:43:14 PM

I Erwin Schauwecker believe that this proposed project creates an unreasonable invasion of neighbors in an
historical and significant protected property.
The significance of this was known to the property owners before they purchased it and they have repeatedly
attempted to degrade it’s documented significance.
I recommend that this petition be denied!
Erwin Schauwecker
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